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At its January 2019 monthly meeting, trustees of the BHI Ferry Transportation Authority received 
updates in open session about progress on several fronts. A wealth of information is expected to be 
received by the Authority by January 31, 2019, including vessel surveys, real estate appraisals, a 
capital expenditure plan, an operations plan and the first draft of a financial modeling plan. 

BHA will continue to update property owners with this important, public information provided 
by the Authority about the transition process. Property owners are encouraged to attend the next 
meeting of the Authority, which will be held on February 20, 2019, at the Southport Community 
Building (223 E. Bay Street, Southport) beginning at 9:15am.
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